RIO RANCHO

Igniting Student Potential

FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT

August 7, 2025

Dear Tobin,
This letter is to acknowledge the generous gift of pianos to the Rio Rancho Public Schools
district during the 2025-26 school year. Specifically, the Rockley Family Foundation is supplying

twenty-five (25) instruments with the following in-kind donation values:

rental (lease): $140,400.00
technical: $400.00

Total gift: $140,600.00

Again, thank you for your support, and | look forward to continued success in our partnership.

@l o

Kurt A. Schmidt, Ed.D.
Executive Director of Fine Arts

Sincerely,



